
Licensing Act Sub Committee Hearing 
 

Wednesday 3rd October 2007 
 
 

Members of the Panel: Councillors Griffin, Hall (Chair) and Morris 

Application Premises:  The Station Hotel 

Officers present: Ralph Harrison, Head of Public Protection  

Tony Macnab, Solicitor 

Jo Wilson, Democratic Services Officer 

Applicant: 

 

Chris and Brenda Farrow, Licensees 

Andy Bewell, Tadcaster Brewery Ltd 

Interested Party Janet Milner 

Decision:  

 
1) The Licensing Authority hereby approves in its entirety the application for a 

variation to the premises license.  
 
2) The Licensing Authority was not satisfied that the interested party’s 

representation disclosed strong enough reasons and evidence to 
demonstrate that the application would not promote the licensing objectives. 

 
For the above reasons the application for a variation to the premises licence is 

hereby approved. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
GERARD HALL 
 
 
 
CHAIR 


